Notice of Support for the City of Inglewood Tiger 2011 Grant Request

Support has been expressed for the City of Inglewood’s Tiger 2011 Grant Request for
the Crenshaw/LAX Light Rail Transit Systems Improvement Project among elected
representatives at the local, Regional, State, and National levels.

At this time, letters of support associated with this TIGER 2011 application are being
prepared and are being transmitted directly to the Office of the Secretary
of Transportation.



